
Revised manuscript number   3285,  “ Vulvar Granular Cell Tumor.” 

A reviewer asked for language revision editing for page 3, line 17 of the manuscript regarding “followup.” 

 

The revision reads as follows and is highlighted in the paper, we trust that the change meets the 

requirements of the reviewer. 

“ She has been warned that the tumor is slow growing and may take years to reappear. Therefore she 

needs to return on a regular basis for physical examination . She should alert her clinician if any growth 

recurs at the surgical site or if any nodular growth appears elsewhere on her body. “ 

Sincerely, 

Michel E. Rivlin 


